Appendix C3

Valentina Cenic

From:

Sent: 06 October 2015 09:44

To: patrick kitterick; Rachel Hall; Cllr Patrick Kitterick

Cc: Licensing; Lynsay Coupe; Clir Lynn Senior; Cllr Deborah Sangster; Martin Ena; Andy Parkes; Preston Simon
Subject: RE: Weekly Licensing Reports 13-20 September 2015

Hello:

| totally concur with Patrick and also make a strong objection to the opening of the Apres Lounge
until 6AM -- Really? Even the bars in NYC close at 4AM! Why do we need bars open until the
early morning in a provincial city with more and more people moving in as residents on a

weekly basis? It is totally counter-productive with the goals of this part of the city! The noise and
disorder will drive those new residents right back into the suburbs. And of course, make our lives
miserable yet again.




